
WHITCHURCH AND GANAREW GROUP PARISH COUNCIL 
 
Attention Council members 
You are summoned to a meeting of Whitchurch and Ganarew Group Parish Council to 
be held on 12 April 2022 at 7pm at Whitchurch Memorial Hall. 
MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND AND HAVE THE 
OPPORTUNITY TO ADDRESS THE COUNCIL ON PARISH MATTERS. 
K Shilton / Clerk 4 April 2022 

AGENDA 
 
1.    Open discussion for the public    10 minutes 
2.    Apologies 
3.    Declarations of Interest 
4.    Minutes of the last meeting held on 8 March 2022 
5.    Action points from the minutes 
       Parking Symonds Yat – inspection – YW / HC 
       Response to HC – Ward group meeting – feedback from HC 
       Community HUB grant application successful 
       Flash flooding – BB drains inspection and actions  
6.    Planning matters and applications 
       No new applications received. 
       Applications submitted between agenda date and the meeting will receive comment. 
7.    Report from Ward Councillor 
8.    Reports from officers and working groups 
       Chairman 
       Footpath Officer 
       Finance working group – accounts / audit preparation 
       Lengthsman working group – spring season maintenance 
       Community Hub / Good Neighbour Scheme / Sticky Little fingers 
       Website and publicity 
       Jubilee Celebrations community group SM / LG 
9.    Finance matters 
       Bank account status 
       Financial year end preparation – working group meeting 
       Payments 
       Lengthsman parish group maintenance work £940.80 
10.  Roads and traffic matters  
11.  Correspondence received and distributed 
       Community Police Officer parish visits 
       Police special event property marking – St Dubricius church car park 19 May 2022  
       Event time 2pm to 4pm 
12.  Elections 5 May 2022 
13.  Items for the next agenda 
       Annual Parish Meeting 
       Annual Meeting of the Parish Council 
       Ordinary Parish Council Meeting  
 
NEXT MEETING TO BE HELD ON 17 MAY 2022 AT 7PM AT WHITCHURCH MEMORIAL 
HALL 
 
COVID AWARENESS 
We advise the use of hand sanitiser on entry and exit of the meeting. 
Face masks are at the discretion of Council members and the public attending. 
If for any reason you are feeling unwell, please apologise and submit any comments to the 
Clerk – details on the Council website. 


